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The Holiday Angels program gives our community an opportunity to 

share with those in need right in our own school district while honoring 

a school district staff person. 
 

 

Dear Parents, Guardians and District 624 Staff Members: 

  

The White Bear Lake Area Educational Foundation (WBLAEF) is pleased to announce the kick-

off of our annual Holiday Angels program, a special fundraising initiative for the Angel Fund of 

the WBLAEF.  The Angel Fund provides each school building in the White Bear Lake Area 

School District with discretionary funds to assist students and families who experience special 

economic needs. 

 

Since 2001, the WBLAEF has received Angel Fund requests to cover the expense of winter 

coats, boots, hats and mittens, backpacks, school supplies, basic food and clothing needs, and 

even temporary housing, to name just a few.  Whether the need is the result of a job loss, 

unexpected extraordinary medical expenses, a home fire or any number of situations, the need 

exists and increases each year. 

 

This holiday season, we are again offering a special opportunity for families, students and school 

district staff members to honor an educator, administrator or other staff member and to help the 

WBLAEF Angel Fund grow.  To participate, fill out the Holiday Angels donation form on the 

reverse side of this document and send it with your donation to the WBLAEF office by 

FRIDAY, JANUARY 1, 2016.  The WBLAEF will then send a special Angel Fund holiday 

greeting card to the honored staff person stating that you have chosen to honor them during this 

holiday season with a gift to the WBLAEF Angel Fund.   

 

The mission of the WBLAEF is to enhance the White Bear Lake Area School District’s 
ability to provide excellence in education for all students.  For some students, a warm coat to 

wear on cold winter days, a hot meal in their tummy or having the same school supplies as 

classmates can make all the difference in the world.  We hope you will consider participating in 

the Holiday Angels program. 

 

Thank you.  And, as the Angel Fund holiday greeting card says,  

“You have made a difference in the life of a child.” 
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Please Print 
 
First and last name of staff member(s) and building(s) to be honored: 

______________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________ 

 
Name(s) of donors to be listed on card ______________________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Amount of gift $_________________ (not listed on card, unless requested by donor) 
 
Parent or guardian name (if named donor is a student)__________________________ 
 
Address_______________________________________________________________ 
 
City _________________________________ State_________ Zip________________ 
 
Email address __________________________________________________________ 
 
Payment method:   Cash       Check    Credit Card (VISA or MC) 
 
Credit card No.________________________________  Exp. Date_________________ 
 
Signature______________________________________________________________ 
 
Additional message for inside the card:_______________________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Please return by FRIDAY, JANUARY 1, 2016 to:  
 

WBLAEF Holiday Angels 
4855 Bloom Ave., Room 116, WBL, MN, 55110 
 
The WBLAEF is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. Many employers have matching grant programs 
available that can increase your donation to the Angel Fund. For more information on the WBLAEF, 
please visit us at www.wblaef.org or call 651-407-7696. 
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